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I oppose this bill because it infringes on the rights of lawful gun owners. People CHL 

statistically commit substantially less crimes with a firearm than those without a CHL, 

and all this bill does is further restrict people who are already not likely to commit a 

crime. This is yet another attempt of anti-gun extremist ideologues to chip away at 

the ability of lawful gun owners to protect ourselves.    


